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FACE COVERING REQUIRED 

Dear Valued Customer 

To help protect our employees and community members, all visitors and guests 
must wear a face covering that covers the mouth and nose, at all times. This 
requirement does not apply to children under the age of 2 or to individuals who 
are unable to wear a face covering due to a medical condition. 

MAC employees are required to wear face coverings, and we are asking that our 
visitors do so too. We know some customers may find this inconvenient or 
objectionable, but under the circumstances, we believe the added safety is 
worth any inconvenience. This is not simply a matter of personal choice; a face 
covering protects not just the wearer, but others too. 

In short, we believe this is the right thing to do under the current circumstances. 
Although some may disagree with this policy or question its effectiveness, we're 
choosing to err on the side of safety in our shopping environments and we 
reserve the right to refuse service. As part of a community, we believe this 
simple act of safety and courtesy is one that we can undertake together. 

If you decide that wearing face mask is not right for your experience, we invite 
you to visit our website at https://www.morrisville.edu/mac. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Bowden 
Executive Director 
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